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WWW.FLYINGAEROS.COM  

 
PRESIDENT:               Dave Rock               330-530-4866 
VICE PRESIDENT:    Roger Vandergriff 330-219-4049 
TREASURER:              Dan Mackiewicz    330-219-5795 
SECRETARY:               Lori Hineman        330-876-0334 
FIELD MARSHAL:     John McCarty          330-369-1052 
SAFETY:                       Vaughn Craver      330-469-9428 
 
Meetings are held monthly on the second Wednesday of every month 
at 7:00 p.m.  From October through April, the location is the Cortland 
Post Office, 307 South High Street, Cortland, OH  44410.  From May 
through September, meetings are held at the club field.   Direct all 
correspondence to club president.   

 
FLYING FIELD IS THE ERNIE HALL MEMORIAL STRIP, EVERETT HULL RD. (ACROSS FROM TRUMBULL COUNTY 
FAIRGROUNDS, OFF BAZETTA RD.)  FIELD IS CLOSED DURING THE TRUMBULL COUNTY FAIR. 
 
FLYING HOURS:    MONDAY THRU SATURDAY:   9:00 AM TILL DUSK 
                                    SUNDAY:                                          1:00 PM TILL DUSK 
     NOTE: ELECTRICS CAN FLY ON SUNDAY FROM 9:00 A.M. TILL DUSK 
  
FLYING RULES:  YOU MUST HAVE A CURRENT FAA AND AMA MEMBERSHIP. YOU MUST FOLLOW FAA AND AMA RULES. 
ALL FLYING IS TO BE DONE NORTH OF THE FLIGHT LINE. STARTING OF ENGINES IS TO BE DONE IN PILOT AREA OF THE 
READY BOX. 
 
GUEST: UPON PROOF OF VALID AMA MEMBERSHIP, GUEST MAY FLY IF ACCOMPANIED BY FAA MEMBER, ON LIMITED 
OCCASIONS PRIOR TO APPLYING FOR FAA MEMBERSHIP. 
 
MEETING MINUTES: February 8, 2012  LOCATION: Cortland Post Office 
Called to Order@ 07:01 PM  Total Members:  76 
Total Attendance:   13 Officers Present:   3  Members Present:   10 
 
President:   If the weather stays nice, we may start meetings at the field earlier this year.  Suggestion made 

to have a third event this year, a Big Bird/War Bird Event.  The tentative date for the event 
would be September 30, 2012.   

  
Vice Pres.: There currently is indoor flying at the Buhl Club in Sharon, PA every Sunday from 8:00 a.m. until 

11:00 a.m.  The cost to fly is $5.00.  Check http://www.lukesrcplanes.com/ for details; it is listed on 
the home page under Show Schedule. 

  
Secretary: Not present.   
  
Treasurer: There are still 17 members who have not paid their dues.  Last day to pay dues without $15 

late fee is February 29th.   
 
Contact Treasurer for details. 

  
Field 
Marshall: 

Not Present 

  
Safety: Not Present 

http://www.flyingaeros.com/�
http://www.lukesrcplanes.com/�
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Unfinished  
Business: 

Dan requested anyone who is interested in quoting the lawn care (mowing) for the 
field, please submit a written quote.  Dan also mentioned we still need someone to roll 
the field.   
 
We did not have Davey Tree Service treat the field this year.  If weeds become an issue, 
then we will revisit getting weed control.  The port-a-potty will be cleaned out the week 
before the electric fun fly in May.   

  
New 
Business 

New member Michael Fisher joined the club.   

  
Show and  
Tell 

Charley Carl and Gary Dipersi brought their planes for members to view.   

  
50/50 
Raffle 

$12 Won By John Thomas 

  
Closed: Motion to adjourn made by Mario, seconded by Keith; meeting adjourned.   
 
 
Our next meeting will be Wednesday, March 14th at Cortland Post Office. 
 
******************************************************************************* 
Reminder that 2012 Annual Flying Aeros Dues of $25 are due 
and payable by February 29, 2012.  Any dues not paid by that 
time are subject to a late fee.  Thanks for your cooperation.  
 
Mail Dues to: 
Dan Mackiewicz 
2816 Timber Creek N. 
Cortland, OH  44410 
************************************************************* 
We strongly encourage everyone to bring building ideas, safety tips, and show-and-tell items to the meetings.  It 
will help make our club a more valuable resource to all members, new and old.  It also makes our meetings more 
enjoyable.   

************************************************************* 
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